Transport for NSW

Utility work on King Street between
George Street and Pitt Street

King Street Cycleway

October 2024
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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gadigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present.

The King Street Cycleway will provide
a missing cycleway link on King Street
between Clarence Street and Pitt
Street.

About the King Street Cycleway

The project involves extending the existing
separated cycleway between Clarence Street
and Pitt Street. Providing this important missing
link will improve the connectivity of bike
networks in Sydney CBD.

Upcoming utility work

Before main construction work of the cycleway
starts, we need to relocate telecommunications
utilities on King Street, between George Street
and Pitt Street.

This work will involve localised saw cutting,
drilling, and jack hammering while we trench.
You may notice:

e workers and vehicles

e traffic controllers and sighage

¢ lane closures and reduced speed limits

e temporary footpath closures and detours
e noise from machinery and equipment.

When we’ll be working

Our work needs to be carried out at night to limit
disruption to traffic and reduce safety risks to our
workers, pedestrians and motorists.

We will work for approximately 36 night shifts,
up to 5 nights a week between Monday 21
October and Friday 20 December, weather
permitting.

Our work hours are between 8pm and 5am from
Sunday to Thursday.

Approximate location of utility work

Location of
utility work
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Managing our impacts

We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to
the community and the environment. This site
compound is designed to minimise impact.

This includes:
¢ fencing for safety and security

¢ reducing our noise as much as possible and
using noise curtains, where possible

e targeted lighting to minimise light spill.

Traffic and pedestrian diversions will be in place
at times. Traffic controllers will be on site to
direct motorists and pedestrians. Please keep to
speed limits and follow the direction of traffic
controllers and sighage.

Contact us

Project Infoline 1800 491 566
CBD-and-East@transport.nsw.gov.au

Visit the online portal go to
nswroads.work/kingstreetcycleway

For the latest traffic updates:
a Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or
download the app Live Traffic NSW

Keeping informed about the King
Street Cycleway

We will keep the community informed before
main construction work starts. The best way to be
kept informed about the project is by signing up
to the project email distribution list. Please scan
the QR code to subscribe or visit
nswroads.work/kingstreetcycleway.
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ﬂ ﬂ ﬂ Interpreter service

For languages other than English call 131 450
Arabic * Greek < Hindi - Mandarin « Viethamese
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https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/about-us/transport-privacy/privacy-
statement#Your Privacy
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